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The Arc of Blackstone Valley is committed to supporting people with developmental disabilities
secure the opportunity to choose and realize their goals of where and how they live, learn, work and play
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Letter from the CEO

Very little has been on our minds besides the

COVID-19 outbreak. The health and wellbeing of

our staff and consumers during this pandemic is our

highest priority. The management team is meeting

twice daily to discuss plans to mitigate exposure and
to ensure that we have readily available resources including food, med-
ical supplies and a comprehensive support system.

We have closed all center-based day programs and continue to follow
the Governor’s directives that include restricting group and community
activities. These changes in routines are a challenge for the people we
support as well as our staff and families. With spring around the corner,
perhaps getting outside will offer some stress relief and much needed
physical activity.

It is unfortunate that we will have to postpone our Annual Awards Cere-
mony, the basketball practice season, and the Rockers bowling league
until we are given an “all clear” notice from our Governor. In addition,
we are postponing our major fundraising event, the 39th Annual Golf
Outing and Live Auction until Monday, August 31st.

...to Joe Connors on his retirement from the City of East Providence
as the Sergeant at Arms! The City recognized his decades of service
with a celebration and named February 18th as Joe Connors Day. He
received keys to the City, a police jacket and a fire department badge.

| would be remiss if | neglected to thank all of the generous donors of
the 2019 Golf Outing who pledged over $8,000 to the Holiday Party this
past holiday season. This holiday celebration brings the whole Arc
Family together for a de- 8 ; ;
licious dinner and a fun =
night of dancing. Let’s

hope that our 2020 Golf

Outing can take place in

late summer so that we

can rally support for an-

other exciting Holiday

= » ' %
Party. 2019 Holiday Party in

Last, | would like to express my sincere gratitude to all of our employ-
ees and families who remain committed to our work ---all of whom are
having to re-design daily routines and schedules to respond to the
stay-at-home and social distancing directives. These are challenging
times indeed but | am confident we can get past this, if we continue to
work together.

With all good wishes,
(,7(}/1/1 ((/ Yudier 111

Chief Executive Officer




